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From: Melissa Olberding [mailto:melissa.olberding@macys.com] 

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2016 2:00 PM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb(a)puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: proposed Duke pipeline — opposition 

I live in Amberley and am strongly opposed to the plans to run the new lines through residential areas, 

just don't understand the value, especially considering it would seem that going down the 71 or 75 

corridors (where there are no houses) would be better for EVERYONE. 

Not only will there be substantial impact to the neighborhoods due to construction, and disruption to 

traffic, but the impact to the tree canopies (in any residential, but in particular Ridge Rd) would be 

detrimental. We are already suffering from tree loss! 

I urge Duke to reconsider and find a route that would be least impactful to our trees, not to mention 

residents. 

Melissa Olberding 
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